February DIG report, by Maureen Hutton

Nine members come to the first meeting of the year. We enjoyed a variety of photos from members' summer holidays. We talked about the year ahead and what we wanted to do, We enjoyed short videos by Mike Browne who does lots on photography. We watched one named "mistakes that beginners always make" and he showed how to avoid making those same mistakes. We viewed another on taking macro photography. In March we are having hands on at the meeting practising various topics we will set up in the room e.g. macros, still life, etc. So come along with your camera and tri-pods (if you have one) for taking macros. All SeniorNet members are welcome.